OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 3081 without my signature.

This bill creates a new, ill-defined standard of joint liability between labor contractors
and client employers, prohibits both entities from retaliating against an employee who
has filed a harassment claim, and establishes a 30-day notice requirement before certain
workers can file a civil action against a client employer.

Most of the provisions in this bill are contained in current law and are therefore
unnecessary. To the extent there are new provisions, they are confusing.

Sincerely,

EM A Buor

Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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